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Applications to live in UC Hall of Residences in 2020 are now open. Please encourage any interested 
students to complete their application as soon as possible and by 27 September.

The following information outlines the application process and gives a quick overview of our 
accomodation options.

The application for accommodation is completed online and comprises of two steps:

Step 1 Online application form. Students needs to complete this by 12 noon on 27 September.

Step 2 Common Confidential Reference Form. Students will complete and submit their details so 
that a form can be sent directly to their school for completion. This needs to be completed by 15 
September.

Students are required to select their 1st and 2nd preference so please encourage them to think 
carefully about their options. Useful info can be found on the Accommodation website (check out the 
360 panoramas, videos, and comparison charts) or in our 2020 Accommodation Guide.

This year we have also created a video. Students can now watch Jo, a Year 13 school leaver, guide 
them through how to complete steps 1 and 2 of the accommodation application.

Applications close at 12 noon on 27 September. Offers, waitlist offers, and alternative options will 
then be emailed from 2 October. 

For detailed information on the application process, click here.

Halls and villages are generally looking for students who are going to contribute to the activities of 
the hall or village - who are not only going to study hard, but also have other interests whether they 
be sporting, musical, cultural, or leadership. It’s therefore really important that your students list all 
their extra-curricular activities in their application and promote themselves well. 
 
Accommodation options
UC has six halls and villages specifically for first-year students, each offering its own unique 
culture and a supportive study environment. Rooms are single occupancy, fully-furnished, wireless 
throughout, and offer academic support as well as social activities and events.



This is a final reminder to encourage any Year 12 female students interested in engineering, maths 
and science to apply for UC’s WiE CAN – Women in Engineering Residential Programme.

Featuring hands-on sessions, inspiring presentations, and fun social activities, this is the perfect 
opportunity for students to explore the limitless opportunities offered in engineering.

Applications close Friday 16 August. Spaces limited to 60 students.

About WiE CAN
Date: 19-23 January 2020
Location: College of Engineering, University of Canterbury, Christchurch (view map)
Eligibility: Open to female students completing Year 12 in 2019 at a New Zealand high school.
Cost: FREE! We will cover all programme, accommodation and food costs. A $100 travel grant will 
also be provided to anyone travelling from outside Canterbury.



October School Holiday Workshops

School Holiday Workshops are for Year 11, 12 and 13 Secondary school aged students. In lieu of a fee we just ask if 
students can bring a koha (can of food or non-perishable food item). Proceeds are donated to the Auckland City Mission 
and our Student Hardship collection at Unitec. Places are limited, and bookings close 16th September.

Building Stuff, 30th Sep - 2nd Oct (9am - 3pm)
Carpentry and concrete projects to take home.
 
Personal Training and the Gym Environment, 30th Sep (9am - 3pm)
Learn about nutrition for personal trainers and health. Explore the different jobs within the exercise industry. Practice 
ancestral movement and exercise using elements of Poi, Mau Rākau and Te Reo Māori.
 
Stencilling for Street Art, 1st Oct (9am - 3pm)
Learn the best techniques for doing stencil-based street art from Unitec lecturer and renowned street artist Bobby Hung 
(aka ‘BERST’).
 
Buildings and Earthquakes, 1st Oct (9am - 22pm)
Interested in Engineering? During this workshop you’ll gain an idea of earthquakes in New Zealand, how they impact on 
buildings, and how engineers can reduce or eliminate damage.
 
Building a Computer Network, 1st Oct (9am - 2pm)
Come and join us in our state of the art networking lab.  You will learn how to build, configure and manage a local 
computer network and connect it to a wide area network.
 
Intro to Early Childhood Practice, 1st Oct (9am - 3pm)
Explore teaching techniques for our early learners.
 
ULead, 1st Oct (10am - 2pm)
You’ll get an understanding of your own leadership potential, begin building your own skill framework and development 
areas.  Develop you connection skills, and get a broad understanding of ways to lead.
 
Cyber Security, 3rd Oct (9am - 2pm)
Don’t want your computer to be hacked? Do you want to learn how to hide your identity? Come and join us for a one day 
workshop and get started in cyber security.
 
Intro to Nursing: It’s a bugs life! 7th Oct (9.30am - 3pm)
See how nursing makes the world a better place every single day. During this workshop you’ll be in the labs learning how 
real bacteria can cause disease, what this means to humankind, and how nurses help prevent and treat disease. Plus, get 
to do some of things nurses do in our daily work so you can see how it feels.
 
Coding with Python, 8th Oct (9am - 2pm)
By the end of the workshop, students wil be able to control a Gopigo3 robot using the Python programming language.

Screen Masterclasses - 1st October

Screen Masterclasses are another free experience held during the school holidays. They are designed specifically for 
Year 13 secondary schools students who are seriously keen to study screen arts in camera, editing or script writing. Each 
class runs for two hours, and students have the ability to book on to one, two or all three classes. Places are limited, and 
bookings close 16th September.



Enrolments FEBRUARY 2020 
Register via www.wellpark.co.nz

• Tour our purpose built campus
• See our amazing teaching clinic 
• Talk to tutors - learn about our courses 
• Meet our graduates - hear about the jobs they are doing now 

OPEN DAY FROM 2PM
Saturday 19 October

OPEN DAY
START YOUR NEW CAREER

14 Mills Lane, Albany, Auckland 0632

WELLPARK COLLEGE 
of Natural Therapies

BACHELOR of 
Naturopathy & Herbal Medicine 

DIPLOMA in
Wellness & Relaxation Massage



Any questions?

Happy to help!

You can either contact Mrs Narayan or Mrs MacKenzie.

Mrs Narayan deals mainly with Y13 students at the Botany Campus, 
she can be reached at: chhaya.narayan@elim.school.nz

Mrs MacKenzie can help with any other senior year groups both at 
Botany and Mt Albert Campus. She can be reached at sofia.mackenzie@
elim.school.nz, on Schoology or through booking an appointment via the 
school office.


